Subject: Please take a moment to accept this invitation to Networking Redesigned--Pitt County

Dear Friends and Partners,
Please accept this friendly reminder if you have not already taken the survey below to go ahead and take a few moments this morning.  We are very excited about this opportunity to partner with our Workforce Development Board to offer our community and college partners a chance to meet each other and learn about our various programs and services face to face!  Those of you who have already accepted, thank you!

We are looking forward to this first ever event and the benefits it will offer our customers!
Laurie
Here is the link:

http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07egefgis9jwulw8xn/start

I hope you recall a few months ago our asking you to Save the Date of August 29 for our first ever Pitt County Networking event.   We hope this will become an annual event, NETWORKING Redesigned—Pitt County, and will give us all the chance to get away from the phones, the computers, the websites, etc. to meet each other face-to-face, get to know each other a bit, and share how we can best help the folks we serve. 
 
We will be meeting at 8:30- 9am for registration and coffee and 9-1 with lunch provided in the Davenport Multi-Purpose room of the Goess Student Center at Pitt Community College.  The purposes of this event are to promote interaction and partnerships within the  Pitt County Community, help reduce duplicated efforts among our partners, increase awareness of available resources and services for our clientele, and finally, develop a model that other regions and communities can use to promote these same goals. 

This event will expand and enhance the wonderful partnerships we have developed through this Advisory Board.   We would like you to invite members of your staff to join us as well so that we can “provide some faces” to each other’s programs and services.   Also, the survey will give you the opportunity to suggest other agencies, organizations or groups we may want to invite to join us as well. 

Please take a few minutes to complete the survey at the link below. 

Thank you for all you do for our Pitt County residents!
Sincerely,
Laurie
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